
From: Samantha Hill <Samantha.Hill@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 1:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Pro Bono Licenses to Chicago Cityscape 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Berlin, 
 
I am reaching out on behalf of Commissioner Novara to report accepting gifts. Three pro bono licenses 
to Chicago Cityscape. Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Samantha Hill 
Executive Administrative Assistant II 
Dept. of Housing, City of Chicago 
 

mailto:Samantha.Hill@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org

